Residents of Betsie Creek Crossings,

We are pleased to announce that a voluntary board had been formed!!

PRESIDENT: Betsy Ray, 231-276-0147

VICE PRESIDENT: Robyn Swinehart, 231-276-3343

TREASURER: Chris Haase, 231-276-0242

SECRETARY: Michelle Shrum, 231-313-8313

www.betsiecreekcrossings.com

We hope to soon have an updated website that will include online voting for matters before the board. We encourage you to provide us with your email address at BetsyR12@gmail.com. We would like to have a productive and effective way to communicate with all of the members within our association. We will have the quotes for the three options for the sign, and we will need to decide for the Spring installation. We will be starting with improvements to the front entrance, beginning with the removal of the overgrown trees and shrubs. Please join us on Saturday, October 24<sup>th</sup> at 10:00 am to help out. If you bring your chainsaws and shovels, we will bring the apple cider and donuts!! We will be preparing the ground for our new and/or repaired sign and cleaning up the flowerbeds. We will also be removing the Community Bulletin Board, it is unattractive and no one drives slow enough to read it anyway! We are striving for an easy and practical way to use our established website to communicate with everyone.

\$

Thank you,

**BCCA Board**